Steamer “ORLA",

Inquiry has been made of Lloyd's, and they state
that they have no information up to date that this vessel
is classed with the Norske Veritas.

The records in this Office have also been searched,
and up to the latest Supplements to hand from the ﬁorake
Veritas, there is no record of the vessel having yet been
classed with that Institution. /V/
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